
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

28th October 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE:  Poppy Appeal 2024 

 
Once again the school are working with the British Legion to raise money for this years Poppy 
Appeal. As part of the 2024 Poppy Appeal we remain committed to ensuring that the nation 
can come together to show its support for our Armed Forces Community, and take part in 
Remembrance. 
 
Poppies and other items will be on sale in school this year. Some of the items are limited and 
cannot be guaranteed.  We ask that you please make payments in cash this year that can be 
given directly from the pupil to their class teacher. 
  
Standard paper poppies – 50p  
Reflective poppy keyrings – £1 
Snap bands - £1.50 
Fabric bracelets - £1  
 
Items will be delivered to the classes as part of our special Remembrance work in school. We 
aim to hold a Remembrance Assembly in school on the 11th November led by members of the 
British legion. 
 
Please see link for more ideas you can do from home. www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-
involved/ways-to-give/poppy-appeal  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Middleton 
Curriculum Lead 
 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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